School Council meeting
Monday 16th January 
Agenda: 

-Feedback from class council meetings 

-Defibrillator – what were your class’s ideas? Which ones do we like best? 
-Anti-bullying poster
Present: 
Mrs Gough, Toby, Ania  (Year 4) Kobie, Isla (Year 3), Willow (Year 2), Alicia (Year 1). 

Pupil Voice members: Kristian, Joy. 

Minutes: 

We talked about the anti-bullying poster that some children created with Mrs Hunt. The school council members agreed that we would like to display this poster. 

Kristian suggested the front entrance so everyone can see it. 

Toby said we could have one near the well. 

All the children agreed we need one by the door to the playground, to remind children before they go out to play. 

Illy said in the library so people can see it when they’re reading. 

Kobie suggested in the cloakroom so the children would see it before they go out to play. 

Ania said on the walls beside the doors when we first come in. 

Raising money for a defibrillator: the children said they would like to have a crazy clothes/hair day to raise money. If some children didn’t want to wear crazy clothes, they could just wear their own clothes. The children thought a donation of £1 would be sensible. 
Mrs Gough thought that perhaps wearing something red would be a good idea as this will remind us that we’re raising money for something that will help hearts! 

Date: Friday 3rd February 

Actions – tick when discussed: 

	Have a class council meeting! 


	

	Tell your class about Wear something red day to raise money for a defibrillator – Friday 3rd February 

	

	Toby, Joy, Isla, Willow, Kristian, Ania, Kobie, Illy to make posters about Wear something red day.  

	

	Mrs Gough to do a poster for Wear something red day, to go on the school website. 

	


Date of next meeting: TBC 

